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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Della Davis <delladavis1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 4:08 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Vote on Park Ave bike lane

Buster Davis 
204 Hollister 
Capitola, CA 95076 
 
 
To the City Council: 
 
Please abide by the wishes and legal vote of the Capitola Citizens and 
make sure that Measure L is adhered to.   As a property owner of 
multiple  Capitola properties, and a resident, I do not want the 
promised trail to be a protected bike path on Park Ave.   I do not want 
the trestle replaced at great cost so some dream of a train that goes 
to the Boardwalk is then funded.   Really.   Face reality.  Vote no on the 
RTC idea of a bike and pedestrian path on Park.   Keep the trail on the 
old railroad tracks.  Just cover them over or something until you get 
your train funding.  
Thank you 


